
  

 

Arizona State Board of Education 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
ARIZONA DRAFT A-F SCHOOL ACCOUNTABILITY PLAN 

FOR K-8 SCHOOLS AND 9-12 SCHOOLS 

 
Notice is hereby given to the general public that a hearing, open to the public, will be 
held as specified below. Copies of the handouts and presentations can be found at 
https://azsbe.az.gov/resources/f-school-letter-grade-accountability.    
 
Persons with a disability may request a reasonable accommodation such as a sign 
language interpreter, by contacting the State Board Office, (602) 542-5057.  Requests 
should be made as early as possible to allow time to arrange the accommodation.  
  
DATED AND POSTED this 2nd day of March, 2017. 
 
 
 

By: _______________________________________________________ 

Dr. Karol Schmidt 
Executive Director 

(602) 542-5057 
 
 
 

AGENDA 
STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION PUBLIC HEARING  

Tuesday, March 7, 2017 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  

Phoenix Union High School District 
Center for Educational Excellence 
1st floor, Governing Board Room 

4502 N. Central Ave. 
Phoenix, AZ 85012 

 
 

A. WELCOME 
B. CALL TO THE PUBLIC - Opportunity to provide comments and 

recommendations on the A-F School Accountability Plans for K-8 and 9-12 
schools.   

 

 
 

https://azsbe.az.gov/resources/f-school-letter-grade-accountability

